
October 2, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

On October 17th and October 18th, third grade students will take the InView cognitive abilities

assessment. Makeup testing will occur on October 19th and October 20th, if needed. InView

measures students’ verbal and quantitative inductive and deductive reasoning skills.

As a district, we use the results of this assessment to plan effective programs, identify possible

learning difficulties, and make appropriate placement decisions. Students will spend

approximately an hour and thirty five minutes completing assessment tasks. A detailed report of

your child's results will be sent home to you.

More information regarding the InView can be found at https://terranova3.com/inview/.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child’s assistant

principal.

Sincerely,

Jodi Pepchinski
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Human Resources

https://terranova3.com/inview/

